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Schooner Class London 
Trip 2022


At the beginning of 
March Schooner Class 
visited London for four 

days. They had the most 
amazing experience and 
well and truly packed in 

the activities. These 
included travelling on 

the London Eye, visiting 
the Houses of 

Parliament, St Paul’s 
Cathedral and the 

Natural History 
Museum, watching The 
Lion King at the Lyceum 

Theatre, travelling by 
tube and river taxi and 

eating out in restaurants. 
A fabulous time was had 

by all and the 
exhaustion was worth it!


Remember Important 
dates are on our 
school website


www.mousehole.corn
wall.sch.uk


Favourite pancake toppings 
Mrs Smith 

What is your favourite pancake topping? My favourite pancake topping is 
Bananas and honey with pancake rapped around. 

Are you looking forwards to pancake day and why? Yes, I can have pancakes 
for breakfast lunch and dinner.




Mr Mullaney

What is your favourite pancake topping? Nutella 

Do you enjoy pancake day and why? Yes I am, because I can over indulge. 


Mrs Williams 

What is your favourite pancake topping? Lemon and sugar. 

Are you looking forwards to pancake day and why?  Yes, I like pancakes and 
I enjoy making them. 


Mr Roynon

What is your favourite pancake topping? Lemon and sugar. 

Do you enjoy to pancake day and why? Yes, because pancakes are in my 
top five food. 
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Celebrating Mousehole Learning!

Dinghy Class

Keeley’s Puzzle Time!


Springtime Spot the 
difference

Pupil council results 

Not long ago the whole school voted for something new in the playground, here are 
the results:


1st place was new bug homes and fish in the pond with 62 votes


2nd place was a quiet area where you can go when you feel you need some time alone with 49 votes


3rd place was a mud kitchen with 38 votes


4th place was some new play pod with 25 votes


Schooner Class

Lugger Class

Skiff Class
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